
 

 

ICES PROGRAM POLICY 
MANUAL TRANSMITTAL #157 

10/19/18 
SECTION SECTION TITLE DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES 

 

2550.40.00 CCDF Child Care for 
SNAP Eligible 
Recipients (S,I) 

Added details for an eligible 
child. 

2515.00.00 Case Management 
(S,C,I) 

Minor edits. 

2232.15.00 Exceptions to Timely 
Notice (C) 

Minor edits 

2250.00.00 Voluntary Withdrawal 
from Assistance 

Clarified that a verbal request 
to withdraw from TANF should be 
processed without waiting for 
written confirmation to be 
returned, unless waiving timely 
notice. 

2540.10.45.10 FSSA Funded Job 
Skills Training 
Program- JST (S,C,I) 

Updated the DWD approved 
training vendor list to a new 
link.  

 2530.05.05 Self-Sufficiency 
Plan Development 
(S,C,I) 

Modified the section. 

 2530.05.10 Contents of Self- 
Sufficiency Plans 
(S,C,I) 

This section has been removed.   
The text was modified and 
incorporated under section 
2530.05.05 

 2530.00.00 Self-Sufficiency 
Plans (S,C,I) 

Modified the section. 

 2530.05.00 Self-Sufficiency 
Plan Time 
Frames(S,C,I) 

This section has been removed. 
The text was modified and 
incorporated under section 
2530.00.00  

2404.00.00 Providing a Social 
Security Number  

Changed Section title and 
clarified policy 


